
July 2022 Child Care Newsletter 

  

 

SUMMER IS HERE 
 

Summer is here! The teachers have many fun activities planned for their classrooms.  

 

A few reminders for summer: 

• Make sure children are wearing tennis shoes every day 

• If you bring your child after 9:00 a.m. please have sunscreen & insect repellant 

on them (if they are going to a park or nature center-School Age only) or put it 

on them when you arrive if your child's group is already outside. 

• School Age Parents have their own calendar of activities since they go on many 

walking trips. Watch for these to come out monthly. Also, if you choose to 

bring a water bottle it should come empty and be sure it is empty when 

leaving. This is for safety reasons to prevent spills and puddles on the floor 

which we have been noticing lately. They can be filled up here with their 

teachers. They also need to be taken home and sanitized between each use. 

 

Be sure to check out this month's Parent Education topic: "Screen Time and 

Children." You can view it on the Parent Page of our website or on the board in our 

lobby.  

 

There are still openings in the Preschool Program for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Contact the office if you are interested.   
 

 



HOLIDAY REMINDER 
 

 

 

 

We are closed on Monday, July 4th in 

observance of Independence 

Day. Have a & safe and enjoyable 

holiday! 
 

  

 

 

KINDNESS RESOURCE EVENT 
 

  

Being kind is the theme of this fun-

filled magic show "Kindness Counts."  

 

Through the featured books, 

illustrative tricks and engaging 

demonstrations, the children will 

understand the role they play in 

helping their school to be a happier 

place.  

 

Simultaneously, the children will learn 

how to identify and avoid the kind of 

behaviors that can make their school 

an unhappy place.  

  
  

The show features lots of audience interaction, and amazing magic! 

 

DAY: Monday, July 25th 

TIME: 3:00 P.M. for Toddlers, Magenta, & Purple 

3:30 P.M. for Preschool & School Age  
 

 

 


